
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular No: P – 22/1018                                                                                                          Date: 15.10.18 

 

Dear Parent,             

 

 Assalamu Alaikum!    

This is to remind you that TERM – I Exam for the classes I – VIII will be held from                                  

19.10.2018 to 30.10.2018. School will close at 11.40 a.m for the classes Pre KG - VIII during this 

period. School transport will be available accordingly.  Looking forward for your cooperation,  

 

Jazakallahu Khairan.                                   

 
 
 

 Principal 
 
 

 

 


